
Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week
May 2 - 6

Dear Students & Parents,

We will be celebrating our annual teacher and staff appreciation week the first week 
of May. Below is an itinerary of events along with a suggestion of ways you can 
contribute to the fun of showering our teachers and staff with the appreciation they 
deserve!

The ideas above are all optional suggestions to participate in the daily 
themes/activities. If you have other ideas or would like to show your appreciation 

in other ways - please feel free! 

We can’t wait for all the fun to begin!

Sincerely,
Fairhill PTA and Admin

Monday Draw a colorful picture for your teacher

Tuesday Bring in items to help stock the classroom

Wednesday Send your teacher a Virginia Lottery thank you note

Thursday Share on social media about a fun project you did with your Specials 
teacher or why you love your teacher #luckylearners

Friday Wear green or rainbow to show thanks for your teachers

https://thankateacherva.com/thankyou_entry_form/default.aspx

